
Notes for the Town of Walpole safety meeting that took
place on Thursday 10/27/2022 at 1400 hours.

Note taker Officer Adam Howard Walpole PD/ 355

We reviewed the baler machine and found that proper eye
and ear protection IS actively being used.

The fire Chief Bill Crawford made several observations.
1: A metal outlet box next to the Eyewash Station has no
cover on it.
2: The cover on the bottom of the chimney has no
cleanout screw.

The Manager Ben Hoy stated that they are actively trying
to clean out the trailers that are on site that hold the larger
items.

There were NO injuries to report.

In attendance of the meeting were:
Keith Hebert
Ben Hoy
Tom Donovan



Chris Burchstead
William Crawford
Jacob Colburn.
Adam Howard

Brad Nash was NOT present.

The next meeting is tentatively 01/12/2023 at 1400 hours
at the Town Highway Barn.


